



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard

THE PRIORY LEARNING TRUST











TERM 1 – 17th September 2021

Dear All.

What a superb couple of weeks we have had. The children are engaged, focussed, calm, and motivated. This doesn't happen by accident; this comes from the support and togetherness that we strive for between the child, us and you — team work and communication is key. Thank you for your support with getting your children here by 8:45; listening to them read at least three times a week, practising their spellings and timetables with them — all of this combined with all the learning at school is helping your child be the best learner they can be — it shows.

We were delighted to welcome Rev'd Kirsty Wells the Priest in Charge at Pawlett (and others in the area) this week, we look forward to her assemblies once a month. We also started our whole school Parliament; after school clubs also resumed and Buzzard Class went swimming. What a joy to be heading back to our 'normal' routines!

As ever, if there is anything you need from us please call us on 01278 684151 or drop us a line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Emma Barker

CONTACT DETAILS

Every child, except Reception pupils, received a data collection form in their book bag last week. If you haven't yet returned the form, please can you do so. Even if there are not any changes, could you please sign it and return to the office.

If you need a new form, please pop into the office where we can give you a new one.

READING CAFE

Thank you to those parents who came in on Monday to read a book with their child. The next reading café will be held on Tuesday 21st September, parents are welcome to come in with their child from 8.45am till 9am. We are looking forward to seeing lots of you bright and early, starting your day with a story adventure!

SECONDRY SCHOOL OPENING EVENING

The King Alfred's School Academy are opening their doors for year 6 pupils and parents on Thursday 23rd September at 4.45pm. This provides a good opportunity for you to have a look around the school, have a chat with some of the teachers and see what the school has to offer.

They are looking forward to meeting you all!

NUT FREE SCHOOL

Our school is a nut free school so please ensure that children are not bringing in snacks or lunches that contain, or have traces of nuts.



WELLIES AND WATERPROOFS

As the Autumn months close in, please can children ensure they have wellies and waterproof coats available in school? We enjoy using our playing field and forest school in all weather, so wellies and waterproofs are really important!

BURNBRIDGE WANDERERS

Highbridge based junior football team, Burnbridge Wanderers, are on the lookout for new players aged 4 and over to join their club! For more information, give Ross a call on 07393 613395.

SCHOOL PHOTOS

It's that time of the school year again! Tulip photography are visiting us on Friday 8th October to take school photos. Unfortunately we will only be able to offer family photos to those sibling who are in school.

2021-22 TERM DATES

- Term 1: Thursday 2nd September 2021 to Thursday 14th October 2021 (Wednesday 1st September & Friday 15th October are INSET days)
- Term 2: Monday 1st November 2021 to Friday 17th December 2021
- Term 3: Tuesday 4th January 2022 to Friday 18th February 2022
- Term 4: Monday 28th February 2022 to Friday 8th April 2022
- Term 5: Monday 25th April 2022 to Friday 27th May 2022
- Term 6: Monday 6th June 2022 to Wednesday 20th July 2022 (Thursday 21st & Friday 22nd July are INSET days)

PAWLETT PRESCHOOL



Do you, or someone you know, have a child that could benefit from stay and play fun? Perhaps you as a parent could also benefit from time spent with other parents?

Our lovely village preschool is offering stay and play sessions every Monday for babies and toddlers, up until school age, starting from Monday 27th September.

They currently have an introductory offer which is 3 sessions for £10. For more information give the preschool a call on 07949 307913. Their opening hours are Mon, Tues, Weds, Fri 9.15 am till 3pm.



Some of our super Buzzard readers!

